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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
 
Hello boys and girls, 

We hope all of you are well and doing your 

best to stay safe during this pandemic. 

We don’t have a lot to report this month.  

I’m still in contact with the El Monte City 

offices and the Elks lodge as to possible 

opening dates.  We are hoping it will be 

sometime in the near future. 

In the meantime, drop us a note occasionally 

and let us know what you have been doing.  

Are you dining out, taking field trips, binge 

watching Netflix? 

We were fortunate enough to get in for our 

first round of Covid Vaccine last week.  

Looking forward to our 2nd round.  We wish 

you all the same good fortune. 

That’s all we have for now.  We hope to see 

you all physically soon. 

 

All the best 

 

Randy & Pat Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

  ZOOM MEETING 

 
Tuesday, Feb. 2, the meeting starts at 7:00 

pm.  Everyone is welcome. Let Pat know 

your email if you would like to join. 

 

 

BOARD MEETING 

 
Tuesday, Feb. 9, the meeting starts at 7:00 

pm.  Randy and Pat will be hosting the zoom 

meeting. All club members are welcome. 

We will be discussing the future of square 

dancing so we have input for the A Square 

D meeting. 
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KITCHEN DUTY  
 

February 

Dark 

 

March  

Dark 

 

April  

Dark 

 

 

 

 

KITCHEN DUTY REMINDER:     
Check your calendar and if you have a conflict, 

please trade with someone and let the VP’s and 

the newsletter editors know.   

 

Kitchen helpers should be at the dance no later 

than 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

February 

21  Randy Thorpe 

 

 

      

                      

February 

None 

SUNSHINE 

 

Tom Millice is doing ok.  His daughter Lisa says 

that Tom does seem to recognize his son when he 

calls. Lisa also wants to thank all who have sent 

sympathy cards for Norine. 

 

 
 

 

Club dues were due in January.  Call Bill 

and Ginny Abbott for amount due. 

 

 


